
From: Shue Yin Lo <shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 8 September 2021 3:03 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - 4 Yearly Review 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - 4 Yearly Review 
 
We refer to the Fair Work Commission’s Directions dated 1 September 2021 (the Directions).  

In accordance with paragraph 5 of the Directions, AFEI do not oppose amendments proposed by the 
ABI and the HSU to the revised draft determination.  

Yours sincerely, 

Shue Yin Lo | Senior Workplace Relations Consultant 
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 
Street Address - 99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Mobile: 0417 909 399 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email -  shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au 
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
 
This email and any attachments are strictly confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, please 
immediately advise the sender by return email and delete the message from your system. 
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